December 13, 2024

Dear Saratoga Residents,

As a departing member of the town council, I want to extend my gratitude for the opportunity to serve our community. It has been an honor to work alongside dedicated and passionate individuals who care deeply about the future of our town.

Over the past two years, we have achieved significant milestones together. From improving local infrastructure to enhancing community services, our collective efforts have made Saratoga a better place to live, work, and raise a family. None of this would have been possible without your support and active participation.

As we look ahead, I encourage each of you to continue getting involved in our community. Whether it's attending town meetings, volunteering for local events, or simply sharing your ideas and concerns, your voice matters.

Together, we can address the challenges we face and seize new opportunities for growth and improvement.

Thank you again for this experience. I am excited about what we can accomplish together in the future. Let's keep the spirit of community alive and thriving as we support our newly elected members.

Warmly,

Kathy Beck